Comment #: 21

This is a necessary regulation since many people do not know how to get a credit report and when they are denied a loan
or other type of credit, usually the financial institution does not provide the specific information on which they based their
decision. Thus, the consumer has no idea of what happened and for those with lower income or less education, it will
always remain a mystery since they do not know how to check or correct any errors on their credit report.
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